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Comments: To the Forest Service,

The High Uintas Wilderness, given its wilderness designation, needs to be for native wildlife. My son and I, over
the decades, have visited dozens of national parks and monuments, and wilderness areas. The public goes to
these places to see wild animals.

Allowing limited numbers of people to prosper by grazing sheep and cows in the lands that the government
maintains, which are essentially owned by Americans, needs to become increasingly prohibited. This area, |
read, has the amazing native bighorn sheep, which | have been privileged to see several times, being
reintroduced.

Please support the no grazing option. We are running out of native species.

Thank you for considering my viewpoint.

Karen Anderson



